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Programming in C, 2nd Edition 2000 c is the most versatile of programming languages it has caused
a number of innovations in the areas of software and information technology and is the forerunner
to a new programming paradigm the oot the major derivative of which is the graphical user
interface which has tremendously simplified the use of computers c has led to many path breaking
developments in the field of computer science such as vibrant social media e commerce e banking
mobile banking cloud computing internet of things and big data analytics learning of c thus is of
tremendous use to every programmer the learner only needs to follow a step by step process with
one step at a time so as to absorb its tenets easily exactly the approach this book has followed
over the years this book has helped thousands of aspirants in developing their career in the
language the second edition has made it compatible with the latest revisions to c standards it
also covers the significant differences between c90 c99 and c11 including all the language
features and library functions added in c99 and c11 new in the second edition virtually rewritten
text to suit contemporary needs all revisions to c standards carried out in 1999 and 2011 a new
chapter on multithreading a separate chapter on strings carved out for proper focus
Programming Pearls 2019-05-03 it is not at all surprising that programming pearls has been so
highly valued by programmers at every level of experience book jacket
Python Crash Course, 2nd Edition 2016-05-25 the best selling python book in the world with over 1
million copies sold a fast paced no nonsense updated guide to programming in python if you ve
been thinking about learning how to code or picking up python this internationally bestselling
guide to the most popular programming language is your quickest easiest way to get started and go
even if you have no experience whatsoever python crash course 2nd edition will have you writing
programs solving problems building computer games and creating data visualizations in no time you
ll begin with basic concepts like variables lists classes and loops with the help of fun skill
strengthening exercises for every topic then move on to making interactive programs and best
practices for testing your code later chapters put your new knowledge into play with three cool
projects a 2d space invaders style arcade game a set of responsive data visualizations you ll
build with python s handy libraries pygame matplotlib plotly django and a customized web app you
can deploy online why wait any longer start your engine and code
Introduction to C++ Programming, 2nd Edition 2022-11-15 introduction to c programming 2nd edition
is a textbook for software developers to familiarize them with the concept of object oriented
programming oop the textbook enables the reader to understand the basic features of c the line by
line explanation of each program a unique feature of the textbook enables the students with no
previous programming experience to gain a thorough and practical understanding of c the chapters
in this book are structured in a pedagogical sequence which makes this textbook very effective in
learning the features and capabilities of the software
Python for Kids, 2nd Edition 1999 the second edition of the best selling python for kids which
brings you and your parents into the world of programming has been completely updated to use the
latest version of python along with tons of new projects python is a powerful expressive
programming language that s easy to learn and fun to use but books about learning to program in
python can be dull and gray and that s no fun for anyone python for kids brings python to life
and brings kids and their parents into the wonderful world of programming author jason r briggs
guides readers through the basics experimenting with unique and often hilarious example programs
that feature ravenous monsters secret agents thieving ravens and more new terms are defined code
is colored dissected and explained and quirky full color illustrations keep things fun and
engaging throughout chapters end with programming puzzles designed to stretch the brain and
strengthen understanding by the end of the book young readers will have programmed two complete
games a clone of the famous pong and mr stick man races for the exit a platform game with jumps
animation and much more this second edition has been completely updated and revised to reflect
the latest python version and programming practices with new puzzles to inspire readers to take
their code farther than ever before why should serious adults have all the fun python for kids is
the ticket into the amazing world of computer programming
Code Complete, 2nd Edition 2021-04 widely considered one of the best practical guides to
programming steve mcconnell s original code complete has been helping developers write better
software for more than a decade now this classic book has been fully updated and revised with
leading edge practices and hundreds of new code samples illustrating the art and science of
software construction capturing the body of knowledge available from research academia and
everyday commercial practice mcconnell synthesizes the most effective techniques and must know
principles into clear pragmatic guidance no matter what your experience level development
environment or project size this book will inform and stimulate your thinking and help you build
the highest quality code
Simply Scheme 2020-08-11 showing off scheme functions expressions defining your own procedures
words and sentences true and false variables higher order functions lambda introduction to
recursion the leap of faith how recursion works common patterns in recursive procedures advanced
recursion example the functions program files vectors example a spreadsheet program implementing
the spreadsheet program what s next
Murach's Python Programming (2nd Edition) 2017-07-05 if you want to learn how to program but dont
know where to start this is the right book and the right language for you from the first page our
self paced approach will help you build competence and confidence in your programming skills and
python is the best language ever for learning how to program because of its simplicity and
breadthtwo features that are hard to find in a single language but this isnt just a book for
beginners our self paced approach also works for experienced programmers helping you learn python
faster and better than youve ever learned a language before by the time youre through you will
have mastered the key python skills that are needed on the job including those for object
oriented database and gui programming to make all of this possible section 1 presents an 8
chapter course that will get anyone off to a great start with python section 2 builds on that
base by presenting the other essential skills that every python programmer should have section 3
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shows you how to develop object oriented programs a critical skillset in todays world and section
4 shows you how to apply all of the skills that youve already learned as you build database and
gui programs for the real world
Write Great Code, Volume 2, 2nd Edition 2022-06-27 thinking low level writing high level the
second volume in the landmark write great code series by randall hyde covers high level
programming languages such as swift and java as well as code generation on 64 bit cpusarm the
java virtual machine and the microsoft common runtime today s programming languages offer
productivity and portability but also make it easy to write sloppy code that isn t optimized for
a compiler thinking low level writing high level will teach you to craft source code that results
in good machine code once it s run through a compiler you ll learn how to analyze the output of a
compiler to verify that your code generates good machine code the types of machine code
statements that compilers generate for common control structures so you can choose the best
statements when writing hll code enough assembly language to read compiler output how compilers
convert various constant and variable objects into machine data with an understanding of how
compilers work you ll be able to write source code that they can translate into elegant machine
code new to this edition coverage of programming languages like swift and java code generation on
modern 64 bit cpus arm processors on mobile phones and tablets stack based architectures like the
java virtual machine modern language systems like the microsoft common language runtime
C Programming 2017-07-04 c was written to help professional c developers learn modern c
programming the aim of this book is to leverage your existing c knowledge in order to expand your
skills whether you need to use c in an upcoming project or simply want to learn a new language or
reacquaint yourself with it this book will help you learn all of the fundamental pieces of c so
you can begin writing your own c programs this updated and expanded second edition of book
provides a user friendly introduction to the subject taking a clear structural framework it
guides the reader through the subject s core elements a flowing writing style combines with the
use of illustrations and diagrams throughout the text to ensure the reader understands even the
most complex of concepts this succinct and enlightening overview is a required reading for all
those interested in the subject we hope you find this book useful in shaping your future career
business
Coding for Beginners in easy steps, 2nd edition 2014-10-07 coding for beginners in easy steps 2nd
edition will appeal to anyone of any age who wants to begin coding computer programs use this
guide to help you quickly create a programming environment on your computer then in easy steps
learn how to write python code to create your programs store information in data structures
control program flow using control structures create re usable blocks of program code code
powerful algorithms and classes for object oriented programming oop all features are illustrated
using the python language color coding convention and all code is available to download free
making it even easier includes comparison examples in c c and java to give you a rounded view of
computer coding ideal for newcomers to programming including youngsters needing to learn coding
for the school curriculum all in easy steps table of contents 1 getting started 2 saving data 3
performing operations 4 making lists 5 controlling blocks 6 creating functions 7 sorting
algorithms 8 importing libraries 9 managing text 10 programming objects 11 building interfaces 12
developing apps 13 transferring skills
C Programming Language 2023-02-28 c was written to help professional c developers learn modern c
programming the aim of this book is to leverage your existing c knowledge in order to expand your
skills whether you need to use c in an upcoming project or simply want to learn a new language or
reacquaint yourself with it this book will help you learn all of the fundamental pieces of c so
you can begin writing your own c programs this updated and expanded second edition of book
provides a user friendly introduction to the subject taking a clear structural framework it
guides the reader through the subject s core elements a flowing writing style combines with the
use of illustrations and diagrams throughout the text to ensure the reader understands even the
most complex of concepts this succinct and enlightening overview is a required reading for all
those interested in the subject we hope you find this book useful in shaping your future career
business
Beginning Programming with C++ For Dummies 2018-08 learn to program with c quickly with this
helpful fordummies guide beginning programming with c for dummies 2ndedition gives you plain
english explanations of the fundamentalprinciples of c arming you with the skills and know how
toexpertly use one of the world s most popular programming languages you ll explore what goes
into creating a program how to put thepieces together learn how to deal with standard
programmingchallenges and much more written by the bestselling author of c for dummies this
updated guide explores the basic development concepts andtechniques of c from a beginner s point
of view and helps makesense of the how and why of c programming from the ground up beginning with
an introduction to how programming languagesfunction the book goes on to explore how to work with
integerexpressions and character expressions keep errors out of yourcode use loops and functions
divide your code into modules andbecome a functional programmer grasp c programming like a pro
even if you ve never writtena line of code master basic development concepts and techniques in c
get rid of bugs and write programs that work find all the code from the book and an updated c
compiler onthe companion website if you re a student or first time programmer looking to
masterthis object oriented programming language beginning programmingwith c for dummies 2nd
edition has youcovered
The Rust Programming Language, 2nd Edition 2022-02 with over 50 000 copies sold the rust
programming language is the quintessential guide to programming in rust thoroughly updated to
rust s latest version this edition is considered the language s official documentation the rust
programming language covers everything you could want to know about the language stack overflow
rust has been repeatedly voted most loved language on the stackoverflow developer survey the rust
programming language 2nd edition is the official guide to rust 2021 an open source systems
programming language that will help you write faster more reliable software rust provides control
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of low level details along with high level ergonomics allowing you to improve productivity and
eliminate the hassle traditionally associated with low level languages klabnik and nichols alumni
of the rust core team share their knowledge to help you get the most out of rust s features so
that you can create robust and scalable programs you ll begin with basics like creating functions
choosing data types and binding variables then move on to more advanced concepts such as
ownership and borrowing lifetimes generics traits and trait objects to communicate your program s
constraints to the compiler smart pointers and multithreading and how ownership interacts with
them to enable fearless concurrency how to use cargo rust s built in package manager to build
document your code and manage dependencies the best ways to test handle errors refactor and take
advantage of expressive pattern matching in addition to the countless code examples you ll find
three chapters dedicated to building complete projects a number guessing game a rust
implementation of a command line tool and a multithreaded server
Object Oriented Programming with C++, 2nd Edition 2018-08-31 the revised edition of object
oriented programming with c has become more comprehensive with the inclusion of several topics
like its previous edition it provides an in depth coverage of basic as well as advanced concepts
of object oriented programming such as encapsulation abstraction inheritance polymorphism dynamic
binding templates exception handling streams and standard template library stl and their
implementation through c besides the revised edition includes a chapter on multithreading the
book meets the requirements of students enrolled in various courses at undergraduate and
postgraduate levels including btech be bca bsc msc and mca it is also useful for software
developers who wish to expand their knowledge of c new in this edition inclusion of topics like
empty class anonymous objects recursive constructors and object slicing a chapter on
multithreading explaining how concurrency is implemented in c key features presentation for easy
grasp through chapter objectives suitable tables diagrams and programming examples notes and key
points provided to make the reader self sufficient examination oriented approach through
objective and descriptive questions at the end of each chapter to help students in the
preparation for annual and semester tests
プログラミングRust 2020-07-31 注目度の高い次世代のプログラミング言語rustの日本では初めての書籍
Functional Programming in C#, Second Edition 2017-06 functional programming in c second edition
teaches functional thinking for real world problems it reviews the c language features that allow
you to program functionally and through many practical examples shows the power of function
composition data driven programming and immutable data structures all code examples work with net
6 and c 10
Java Projects 2010-03-01 learn how to build scalable resilient and effective applications in java
that suit your software requirements key features explore advanced technologies that java 11
delivers such as web programming and parallel computing discover modern programming paradigms
such as microservices cloud computing and enterprise structures build highly responsive
applications with this practical introduction to reactive programming book description java is
one of the most commonly used software languages by programmers and developers in this book you
ll learn the new features of java 11 quickly and experience a simple and powerful approach to
software development you ll see how to use the java runtime tools understand the java environment
and create a simple namesorting java application further on you ll learn about advanced
technologies that java delivers such as web programming and parallel computing and will develop a
mastermind game moving on we provide more simple examples to build a foundation before diving
into some complex data structure problems that will solidify your java 11 skills with a special
focus on the features of new projects project valhalla project panama project amber and project
loom this book will help you get employed as a top notch java developer by the end of the book
you ll have a firm foundation to continue your journey toward becoming a professional java
developer what you will learn compile package and run a program using a build management tool get
to know the principles of test driven development separate the wiring of multiple modules from
application logic use java annotations for configuration master the scripting api built into the
java language understand static versus dynamic implementation of code who this book is for this
book is for anyone who wants to learn the java programming language no programming experience
required if you have prior experience it will help you through the book more easily
Write Great Code, Volume 1, 2nd Edition 2018-10-03 understanding the machine the first volume in
the landmark write great code series by randall hyde explains the underlying mechanics of how a
computer works this the first volume in randall hyde s write great code series dives into machine
organization without the extra overhead of learning assembly language programming written for
high level language programmers understanding the machine fills in the low level details of
machine organization that are often left out of computer science and engineering courses learn
how the machine represents numbers strings and high level data structures so you ll know the
inherent cost of using them how to organize your data so the machine can access it efficiently
how the cpu operates so you can write code that works the way the machine does how i o devices
operate so you can maximize your application s performance when accessing those devices how to
best use the memory hierarchy to produce the fastest possible programs great code is efficient
code but before you can write truly efficient code you must understand how computer systems
execute programs and how abstractions in programming languages map to the machine s low level
hardware after all compilers don t write the best machine code programmers do this book gives you
the foundation upon which all great software is built new in this edition coverage of programming
languages like swift and java code generation on modern 64 bit cpus arm processors on mobile
phones and tablets newer peripheral devices larger memory systems and large scale ssds
退屈なことはPythonにやらせよう 2018-10-31 手作業だと膨大に時間がかかる処理を一瞬でこなすpython 3プログラムの作り方について学べる入門書
The Art of Assembly Language, 2nd Edition 2021-03-20 assembly is a low level programming language
that s one step above a computer s native machine language although assembly language is commonly
used for writing device drivers emulators and video games many programmers find its somewhat
unfriendly syntax intimidating to learn and use since 1996 randall hyde s the art of assembly
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language has provided a comprehensive plain english and patient introduction to 32 bit x86
assembly for non assembly programmers hyde s primary teaching tool high level assembler or hla
incorporates many of the features found in high level languages like c c and java to help you
quickly grasp basic assembly concepts hla lets you write true low level code while enjoying the
benefits of high level language programming as you read the art of assembly language you ll learn
the low level theory fundamental to computer science and turn that understanding into real
functional code you ll learn how to edit compile and run hla programs declare and use constants
scalar variables pointers arrays structures unions and namespaces translate arithmetic
expressions integer and floating point convert high level control structures this much
anticipated second edition of the art of assembly language has been updated to reflect recent
changes to hla and to support linux mac os x and freebsd whether you re new to programming or you
have experience with high level languages the art of assembly language 2nd edition is your
essential guide to learning this complex low level language
Linux 2020-10-27 choosen by bookauthority as one of bookauthority s best linux mint books of all
time linux the textbook second edition provides comprehensive coverage of the contemporary use of
the linux operating system for every level of student or practitioner from beginners to advanced
users the text clearly illustrates system specific commands and features using debian family
debian ubuntu and linux mint and rhel family centos and stresses universal commands and features
that are critical to all linux distributions the second edition of the book includes extensive
updates and new chapters on system administration for desktop stand alone pcs and server class
computers api for system programming including thread programming with pthreads virtualization
methodologies and an extensive tutorial on systemd service management brand new online content on
the crc press website includes an instructor s workbook test bank and in chapter exercise
solutions as well as full downloadable chapters on python version 3 5 programming zfs tc shell
programming advanced system programming and more an author hosted github website also features
updates further references and errata features new or updated coverage of file system sorting
regular expressions directory and file searching file compression and encryption shell scripting
system programming client server based network programming thread programming with pthreads and
system administration extensive in text pedagogy including chapter objectives student projects
and basic and advanced student exercises for every chapter expansive electronic downloads offer
advanced content on python zfs tc shell scripting advanced system programming internetworking
with linux tcp ip and many more topics all featured on the crc press website downloadable test
bank workbook and solutions available for instructors on the crc press website author maintained
github repository provides other resources such as live links to further references updates and
errata
Android Programming for Beginners 2021-04-14 learn all the java and android skills you need to
start making powerful mobile applications with practical and actionable steps key featureskick
start your android programming career or just have fun publishing apps to the google play
marketplacea first principles introduction to java via android which means you ll be able to
start building your own applications from scratchlearn by example and build four real world apps
and dozens of mini apps throughout the bookbook description are you trying to start a career in
programming but haven t found the right way in do you have a great idea for an app but don t know
how to make it a reality or maybe you re just frustrated that in order to learn android you must
know java if so then this book is for you this new and expanded second edition of android
programming for beginners will be your companion to create android pie applications from scratch
we will introduce you to all the fundamental concepts of programming in an android context from
the basics of java to working with the android api all examples use the up to date api classes
and are created from within android studio the official android development environment that
helps supercharge your application development process after this crash course we ll dive deeper
into android programming and you ll learn how to create applications with a professional standard
ui through fragments and store your user s data with sqlite in addition you ll see how to make
your apps multilingual draw to the screen with a finger and work with graphics sound and
animations too by the end of this book you ll be ready to start building your own custom
applications in android and java what you will learnmaster the fundamentals of coding java for
android pie install and set up your android development environment build functional user
interfaces with the android studio visual designer add user interaction data captures sound and
animation to your apps manage your apps data using the built in android sqlite database find out
about the design patterns used by professionals to make top grade applications build deploy and
publish real android applications to the google play marketplacewho this book is for this book is
for you if you are completely new to java android or programming and want to make android
applications this book also acts as a refresher for those who already have experience of using
java on android to advance their knowledge and make fast progress through the early projects
C++ and Algorithmic Thinking for the Complete Beginner (2nd Edition) 2017-03-20 thoroughly
revised for the latest version of c this book explains basic concepts in a clear and explicit way
that takes very seriously one thing for granted that the reader knows nothing about computer
programming addressed to anyone who has no prior programming knowledge or experience but a desire
to learn programming with c it teaches the first thing that every novice programmer needs to
learn which is algorithmic thinking algorithmic thinking involves more than just learning code it
is a problem solving process that involves learning how to code this edition contains all the
popular features of the previous edition and adds a significant number of exercises as well as
extensive revisions and updates apart from c s arrays it now also covers unordered maps while a
brand new section provides an effective introduction to the next field that a programmer needs to
work with which is object oriented programming oop this book has a class course structure with
questions and exercises at the end of each chapter so you can test what you have learned right
away and improve your comprehension with 250 solved and 450 unsolved exercises 475 true false
about 150 multiple choice and 200 review questions and crosswords the solutions and the answers
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to which can be found on the internet this book is ideal for novices or average programmers for
self study high school students first year college or university students teachers professors
anyone who wants to start learning or teaching computer programming using the proper conventions
and techniques
C Programming For Dummies 2008-04 get an a grade in c as with any major language mastery of c can
take you to some very interesting new places almost 50 years after it first appeared it s still
the world s most popular programming language and is used as the basis of global industry s core
systems including operating systems high performance graphics applications and microcontrollers
this means that fluent c users are in big demand at the sharp end in cutting edge industries such
as gaming app development telecommunications engineering and even animation to translate
innovative ideas into a smoothly functioning reality to help you get to where you want to go with
c this 2nd edition of c programming for dummies covers everything you need to begin writing
programs guiding you logically through the development cycle from initial design and testing to
deployment and live iteration by the end you ll be au fait with the do s and don ts of good clean
writing and easily able to produce the basic and not so basic building blocks of an elegant and
efficient source code write and compile source code link code to create the executable program
debug and optimize your code avoid common mistakes whatever your destination tech industry start
up or just developing for pleasure at home this easy to follow informative and entertaining guide
to the c programming language is the fastest and friendliest way to get there
Black Hat Python, 2nd Edition 2019-06-16 fully updated for python 3 the second edition of this
worldwide bestseller over 100 000 copies sold explores the stealthier side of programming and
brings you all new strategies for your hacking projects when it comes to creating powerful and
effective hacking tools python is the language of choice for most security analysts in this
second edition of the bestselling black hat python you ll explore the darker side of python s
capabilities everything from writing network sniffers stealing email credentials and bruteforcing
directories to crafting mutation fuzzers investigating virtual machines and creating stealthy
trojans all of the code in this edition has been updated to python 3 x you ll also find new
coverage of bit shifting code hygiene and offensive forensics with the volatility framework as
well as expanded explanations of the python libraries ctypes struct lxml and beautifulsoup and
offensive hacking strategies like splitting bytes leveraging computer vision libraries and
scraping websites you ll even learn how to create a trojan command and control server using
github detect sandboxing and automate common malware tasks like keylogging and screenshotting
extend the burp suite web hacking tool escalate windows privileges with creative process control
use offensive memory forensics tricks to retrieve password hashes and find vulnerabilities on a
virtual machine abuse windows com automation exfiltrate data from a network undetected when it
comes to offensive security you need to be able to create powerful tools on the fly learn how
with black hat python
Introduction to Java Programming, 2nd Edition 2002 introduction to java programming is a book for
software developers to familiarize them with the concept of object oriented programming oop the
book enables the reader to understand the basic features of java the line by line explanation of
the source code a unique feature of the book enables the students to gain a thorough and
practical understanding of java the chapters in this book are structured in a pedagogical
sequence which makes this book very effective in learning the features and capabilities of the
software salient features each concept discussed in the book is exemplified by an application to
clarify and facilitate better understanding this book introduces the key ideas of object oriented
programming in an innovative way the concepts are illustrated through best programs covering the
basic aspects of java additional information is provided to the users in the form of notes there
is an extensive use of examples schematic representation screen captures tables and programming
exercises table of contents chapter 1 introduction to java chapter 2 fundamental elements in java
chapter 3 control statements and arrays chapter 4 classes and objects chapter 5 inheritance
chapter 6 packages interfaces and inner classes chapter 7 exception handling chapter 8
multithreading chapter 9 string handling chapter 10 introduction to applets and event handling
chapter 11 abstract window toolkit chapter 12 the java i o system index
Linuxシステムプログラミング 2018-07-17 本書には linuxの概要 カーネル cライブラリ cコンパイラなどプログラミングの基礎知識から ファイルi o バッファサイズ管理 メモ
リマッピング 最適化技術 システムコール メモリ管理まで プログラマの観点から実践的なトピックが多く盛り込まれている linuxカーネル動作についても その内部実装よりもプログラマがソースコード
を書くために必須の知識が凝縮 カーネル2 6対応
Python and Algorithmic Thinking for the Complete Beginner (2nd Edition) 2020-06 thoroughly
revised for the latest version of python this book explains basic concepts in a clear and
explicit way that takes very seriously one thing for granted that the reader knows nothing about
computer programming addressed to anyone who has no prior programming knowledge or experience but
a desire to learn programming with python it teaches the first thing that every novice programmer
needs to learn which is algorithmic thinking Αlgorithmic thinking involves more than just
learning code it is a problem solving process that involves learning how to code this edition
contains all the popular features of the previous edition and adds a significant number of
exercises as well as extensive revisions and updates apart from python s lists it now also covers
dictionaries while a brand new section provides an effective introduction to the next field that
a programmer needs to work with which is object oriented programming oop this book has a class
course structure with questions and exercises at the end of each chapter so you can test what you
have learned right away and improve your comprehension with 250 solved and 450 unsolved exercises
475 true false about 150 multiple choice and 200 review questions and crosswords the solutions
and the answers to which can be found on the internet this book is ideal for novices or average
programmers for self study high school students first year college or university students
teachers professors anyone who wants to start learning or teaching computer programming using the
proper conventions and techniques
Programming C# 2015-04-28 this volume is aimed at experienced programmers and developers it
focuses on the features and programming patterns that are new to c and fundamental to the
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programming of services and applications
Python in easy steps, 2nd Edition 2018-05-25 python in easy steps 2nd edition instructs you how
to program in the powerful python language giving complete examples that illustrate each aspect
with colorized source code python in easy steps 2nd edition begins by explaining how to install
the free python interpreter so you can quickly begin to create your own executable programs by
copying the book s examples it demonstrates all the python language basics before moving on to
provide examples of object oriented programming oop and cgi scripting to handle web form data the
book concludes by demonstrating how you can use your acquired knowledge to create and deploy
graphical windowed applications python in easy steps 2nd edition makes no assumption you have
previous knowledge of any programming language so it s ideal for the newcomer to computer
programming it has an easy to follow style that will appeal to programmers moving from another
programming language and to the student who is studying python programming at school or college
and to those seeking a career in computing who need a fundamental understanding of computer
programming the python 3 x language is under active development so frequent new releases are made
available as small improvements are added to the language and python in easy steps 2nd edition
features the very latest versions of python at the time of publication python development is one
of evolution rather than revolution so the examples provided in the book can be used in
subsequent releases simply download the latest version of python then follow the easy steps
python is the language used to program the raspberry pi covered by raspberry pi in easy steps and
raspberry pi 3 in easy steps this second edition is updated to cover python 3 10
R Programming 2015-06-30 2020 second edition updated version get your copy why learn r what are
the reasons to learn r for data science in this small textbook recommended for absolute beginners
the author tried to answer these types of questions after reading this guide maybe in one or two
days you will learn the basics of r programming and its utility for each data scientist indeed r
is a programming language and software environment for statistical analysis graphics
representation and reporting if you are trying to understand the r programming language as a
beginner this short book will give you enough understanding of almost all the concepts of the r
language the author will guide you through examples how to program in r and how to use r for
effective data analysis get your copy now book objectives this book is about r programming the
following are the objectives of the author to familiarize you with the basics of r programming
language to help you understand the various fields where r can be applied and its use cases in
each field to equip you with r programming skills both beginner and advanced skills to introduce
you to r programming for data analysis to introduce you to r programming for machine learning to
help you understand and appreciate the power of r in statistical computing data analysis and
scientific research who this book is for anybody who is a complete beginner to r programming
anybody in need of advancing their r programming skills professionals in computer programming
professors lecturers or tutors who are looking to find better ways to explain r programming to
their students in the simplest and easiest way students and academicians especially those
focusing on r data analysis machine learning computer science and databases development
requirements the author expects you to have a computer installed with an operating system such as
linux windows or mac os x what is inside the book r basics r data types r variables and constants
r operators decision making in r r loops r functions r classes and objects r for data science r
for machine learning from the back cover r programming language is one of the most popular
languages used by statisticians data analysts researchers to retrieve clean analyze visualize and
present data this is a comprehensive book on how to get started with r programming why you should
learn it and how you can learn it daniel bell begins by introducing the readers to the
foundations of the r programming language the aim is to help you understand how the r interpreter
works the origin of the name r how to set up the r programming environment etc the author has
discussed the process of installing r on windows linux and mac os moreover the author has
explored the basics of r programming including writing comments using the r console creating r
script files etc the various features provided by r have been discussed in depth including data
types variables loops decision making functions operators classes and objects etc the author has
also discussed r for data science and r for machine learning the book has been organized into
chapters with each chapter having many sub chapters r code scripts have been provided alongside
thorough explanations of the code and images showing the expected output upon the execution of
every script get your copy
Java Programming 1994-03-10 quick and painless java programming with expert multimedia
instruction java programming 24 hour trainer 2nd edition is your complete beginner s guide to the
java programming language with easy to follow lessons and supplemental exercises that help you
get up and running quickly step by step instruction walks you through the basics of object
oriented programming syntax interfaces and more before building upon your skills to develop games
web apps networks and automations this second edition has been updated to align with java se 8
and java ee 7 and includes new information on gui basics lambda expressions streaming api
websockets and gradle even if you have no programming experience at all the more than six hours
of java programming screencasts will demonstrate major concepts and procedures in a way that
facilitates learning and promotes a better understanding of the development process this is your
quick and painless guide to mastering java whether you re starting from scratch or just looking
to expand your skill set master the building blocks that go into any java project make writing
code easier with the eclipse tools learn to connect java applications to databases design and
build graphical user interfaces and web applications learn to develop guis with javafx if you
want to start programming quickly java programming 24 hour trainer 2nd edition is your ideal
solution
How to Design Programs, second edition 1997 a completely revised edition offering new design
recipes for interactive programs and support for images as plain values testing event driven
programming and even distributed programming this introduction to programming places computer
science at the core of a liberal arts education unlike other introductory books it focuses on the
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program design process presenting program design guidelines that show the reader how to analyze a
problem statement how to formulate concise goals how to make up examples how to develop an
outline of the solution how to finish the program and how to test it because learning to design
programs is about the study of principles and the acquisition of transferable skills the text
does not use an off the shelf industrial language but presents a tailor made teaching language
for the same reason it offers drracket a programming environment for novices that supports
playful feedback oriented learning the environment grows with readers as they master the material
in the book until it supports a full fledged language for the whole spectrum of programming tasks
this second edition has been completely revised while the book continues to teach a systematic
approach to program design the second edition introduces different design recipes for interactive
programs with graphical interfaces and batch programs it also enriches its design recipes for
functions with numerous new hints finally the teaching languages and their ide now come with
support for images as plain values testing event driven programming and even distributed
programming
Beginning C for Arduino, Second Edition 2018-06-05 beginning c for arduino second edition is
written for those who have no prior experience with microcontrollers or programming but would
like to experiment and learn both updated with new projects and new boards this book introduces
you to the c programming language reinforcing each programming structure with a simple
demonstration of how you can use c to control the arduino family of microcontrollers author jack
purdum uses an engaging style to teach good programming techniques using examples that have been
honed during his 25 years of university teaching beginning c for arduino second edition will
teach you the c programming language how to use c to control a microcontroller and related
hardware how to extend c by creating your own libraries including an introduction to object
oriented programming during the course of the book you will learn the basics of programming such
as working with data types making decisions and writing control loops you ll then progress onto
some of the trickier aspects of c programming such as using pointers effectively working with the
c preprocessor and tackling file i o each chapter ends with a series of exercises and review
questions to test your knowledge and reinforce what you have learned
COMPUTER PROGRAMMING IN C, SECOND EDITION 2015-09-09 the book now in its second edition follows
the structure of the first edition it introduces computer programming to a beginner using the
programming language c the version of c used is the one standardised by the american national
standards institute ansi c c has rapidly gained users due to its efficiency availability of rich
data structures a large variety of operators and its affinity to the unix operating system c is a
difficult language to learn if it is not methodically approached the attempt has been to
introduce the basic aspects of c to enable the student to quickly start writing c programs and
postpone more difficult features of c to later chapters after reading the first eleven chapters a
beginner can start writing complete programs to solve useful problems difficult concepts such as
the use of pointers and recursion are explained lucidly with many examples the book is eminently
suitable for undergraduate and postgraduate students of computer science engineering students as
per the prescribed syllabus of several universities key features a self contained introduction to
programming for beginners using the c language eminently suitable for self study even by high
school students all important programming language features illustrated with over 100 example
programs good style in programming explained and illustrated new to the second edition chapters
with programs have a new section at the end giving style notes relevant to that chapter every
chapter is reviewed and revised correcting minor errors appendix i is rewritten to enable
students to execute programs on desktop or laptop computers using linux or windows environment
target audience be b tech cse bca mca b sc m sc computer science
The Art of Prolog, second edition this new edition of the art of prolog contains a number of
important changes most background sections at the end of each chapter have been updated to take
account of important recent research results the references have been greatly expanded and more
advanced exercises have been added which have been used successfully in teaching the course part
ii the prolog language has been modified to be compatible with the new prolog standard and the
chapter on program development has been significantly altered the predicates defined have been
moved to more appropriate chapters the section on efficiency has been moved to the considerably
expanded chapter on cuts and negation and a new section has been added on stepwise enhancement a
systematic way of constructing prolog programs developed by leon sterling all but one of the
chapters in part iii advanced prolog programming techniques have been substantially changed with
some major rearrangements a new chapter on interpreters describes a rule language and interpreter
for expert systems which better illustrates how prolog should be used to construct expert systems
the chapter on program transformation is completely new and the chapter on logic grammars adds
new material for recognizing simple languages showing how grammars apply to more computer science
examples
Object-oriented Programming Using C++ fully revised to reflect the forthcoming ansi c standard
and to incorporate coverage of the standard template library the second edition of this best
seller introduces you to both the c programming language and to the object oriented programming
paradigm drawing on extensive experience this expert uses his trademark dissections of example
programs to demonstrate the features of c and ways build object oriented programs using c
included are coverage of templates and exception handling and examples of how to use the iostream
h i o library programmers will also find invaluable the concise c language reference provided as
an appendix
Introduction to Ada Programming, 2nd Edition in introduction to ada programming you ll learn ada
by being gently guided through the various parts of the language learning how to program in a new
language is challenging so the goal is to slowly ease you into the different topics it is
understood that you not always have ample free time so the text is easy to digest and concepts
are spoon fed to the reader starting with the simplest of topics detailed explanations detail the
how and why of ada you are strongly encouraged to experiment and break things without which the
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learning process is linear and quite dull at the end of this book you will have an excellent
understanding of the general topics that make up the ada programming language and can tackle far
more challenging topics the source code in this book is freely available for anyone to read this
is the table of contents that provide an overview of this book introduction basic types basic
control structures procedures and functions arrays records and access types basics of object
oriented programming exception handling the basics of i o and interacting with the operating
system string operations data containers multiprocessing with tasks advanced types advanced oop
contracts and proofs networking and advanced i o project organization libraries each chapter
builds on what was previously described furthermore each code example is independent of others
and will run all by itself instructions are provided where you can obtain an ada compiler and how
to debug your code
Learning Processing learning processing second edition is a friendly start up guide to processing
a free open source alternative to expensive software and daunting programming languages requiring
no previous experience this book is for the true programming beginner it teaches the basic
building blocks of programming needed to create cutting edge graphics applications including
interactive art live video processing and data visualization step by step examples thorough
explanations hands on exercises and sample code supports your learning curve a unique lab style
manual the book gives graphic and web designers artists and illustrators of all stripes a
jumpstart on working with the processing programming environment by providing instruction on the
basic principles of the language followed by careful explanations of select advanced techniques
the book has been developed with a supportive learning experience at its core from algorithms and
data mining to rendering and debugging it teaches object oriented programming from the ground up
within the fascinating context of interactive visual media this book is ideal for graphic
designers and visual artists without programming background who want to learn programming it will
also appeal to students taking college and graduate courses in interactive media or visual
computing and for self study a friendly start up guide to processing a free open source
alternative to expensive software and daunting programming languages no previous experience
required this book is for the true programming beginner step by step examples thorough
explanations hands on exercises and sample code supports your learning curve
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